
Vaccines are an important tool for the prevention and control of disease in cattle, which is not only 
important for cattle health, well-being and productivity, but also as an important component of an-
timicrobial stewardship. AABP supports the use of evidence-based scientifi c methods to discover, 
develop and approve vaccines and vaccine technologies for cattle. As with all veterinary medica-
tions or products, any novel technologies that are used in cattle vaccines are required to undergo a 
substantial evaluation and approval process by the relevant federal agency. Evaluations must satisfy 
requirements for product purity and target animal safety in addition to fulfi lling requirements for 
human food safety.
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